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From: Bryan Meredith  
Sent: 18 December 2015 09:48 
To: Programme Officer 
Subject: FW: Question for Mr Gomm 

Good morning  

I have attached a map which will help illustrate to the Inspector sites 1-4, their relationship to the 
development boundary and the allocated sites location. In answering the Inspectors questions, the map 
illustrates that site 1 was considered in the Sustainability Appraisal (1245) but rejected, site 2 is allocated 
(G109.1), site 3 is largely within the development boundary and site 4 is within the development boundary. 

Kind regards, 

Bryan Meredith 
B.A (Hons), MRUP 
Graduate Planner 
Planning Policy 
Borough Council of King's Lynn & West Norfolk 

T: 01553 616226 
E: bryan.meredith@west-norfolk.gov.uk 
W: www.west-norfolk.gov.uk 


